
The Oak Street School in Lakewood, NJ is currently looking for a long-term sub for the duration 

of the school year (June 23). If you have completed your student teaching obligations and have 

obtained your sub cert, I encourage you to apply! The district is paying $150/day. Interested 

applicants should email the Principal, Mr. Joe Shroepfer at jschroepfer@lakewoodpiners.org. 


